CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

November 4, 2015

Kevin Patton

Pulte Homes

7601 Jefferson St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Kevin.Patton @PulteGroup.com

Fred Salls

Salls Brothers Construction
7301 Reading Ave SE
Albuquerque, NM 87105
fsalls@sallsbrothers.com

Re: Drainage Control Ordinance and NPDES CGP Violations for Erosion and
Sediment Control

Pulte eNOI - NMR12AR29

Salls eNOI - NMR12B878

Dear Mr. Patton and Mr Salls,

On May 27" 2015, Pulte was notified of missing a section of the BMP at the east
end of the project in the Mirehaven Arroyo and that a large amount of sediment had left
PO Box 1293 the construction site. This was mitigated within seven days.

On October 22"d, 2015 Pulte was notified of erosion in the Mirehaven Arroyo and
that a large amount of sediment was leaving the site at the east end of the project. BMPs
in the arroyo were inadequate. This is the same location as the notification on May 27",
2015. In addition to the e-mail Pulte was contacted by phone to discuss possible
mitigation efforts.

On October 30", 2015 Pulte and Salls Brothers were notified of the required
New Mexico 87103 mitigation and provided a few more days to develop a mitigation plan with a schedule for
completion. There has been no response.

The violations to be mitigated are erosion in the construction site and sediment
leaving the construction site at the east end of the project.

The above listed violations are to be mitigated within seven days or your non-
compliance will be reported to the New Mexico Environment Department, Surface Water
Quality Bureau to aid in the determination if this issue is to be forwarded to the EPA.
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www.cabq.gov

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Singerely,
¢

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

C: tim @superiorstormwater.com
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